
Exposure to COVID-19 
 
Have you had close contact with a person who tested positive for COVID-19? 
 
A close contact is someone who: 
 
• Lives in the same house as a sick person with COVID-19. 
• Cares for a sick person with COVID-19. 
• Has been within 6 feet of a sick person with COVID-19 for 15 minutes or longer in a 

24-hour period. 
• Has been in direct contact with secretions from a sick person with COVID-19. 
 
If you have had exposure: 
 
• Contact Jason Price, if comfortable doing so, at jprice@fpctx.edu or 806-457-4287 to 

report your exposure. 
• Watch for cough or trouble breathing. 
• Wear a mask for 10 days after exposure. 
• If you develop symptoms GO HOME and inform both Jason Price and Jody 

Nolen. 
 
If you have not had exposure:  
 
Continue to conduct daily health assessments and maintain good hygiene and 
prevention standards including washing hands, wearing a face cover, maintaining 
6 feet of physical distance, cleaning and disinfecting common spaces before and 
after use. 
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